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BCLP Partner James Colgate was quoted Feb. 3 in POLITICO Pro concerning a New York state

program established last year that sought to seize on a unique opportunity presented by the

pandemic to provide funding to convert struggling hotels into supportive housing. Earlier versions

of the bill included provisions that would have removed regulatory hurdles to the conversion,

including relaxations of zoning and building code requirements. But these relaxations were removed

from the final bill, and as a result only one application to seek funding was submitted to the state

agency. Lamenting the removal of the relaxation, James said, “[t]here are very few hotels that

physically could be converted and comply with the requirements of today’s zoning and building

code without substantial, expansive reconstruction, partial removal or demolition.”
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This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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